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I strongly oppose House Bill 3076. Federal Firearm Licenses are already regulated 

and approved by the ATF, and adding a state-level gun licensing program will only 

serve to unfairly infringe upon people’s gun rights while potentially driving small 

businesses out of business. Additional regulatory burdens will have a devastating 

impact on law-abiding citizens, small businesses, and Oregon’s economy. Moreover, 

this would encourage Oregonians to turn to unregulated or predatory financial 

options, thereby reducing the number of legal firearm purchases and transfers within 

the state. 

 

Instead of imposing more restrictions on responsible businesses and citizens, 

policymakers should consider the following approaches: 

 • Enforce existing firearm laws and target illegal firearm trafficking 

 • Ensure law enforcement agencies have the necessary resources to 

prosecute offenders 

 • Engage industry stakeholders to develop practical, effective solutions 

 

Thank you 


